
February 14, 2018 

Oregon Health and Science University 
3138 SW Sam Jackson Park Rd. 
Portland, OR 97239 
 

Chair Holvey and Members of the Committee, 

OHSU appreciates Rep. Whisnant’s diligent work on HB 4046 to clarify 
PERS final average salary calculations. As the committee discussed on 
February 12, OHSU’s -2 amendment clarifies that all OHSU employee 
salary that flows through its payroll system can be considered for PERS 
final average salary calculations.   

Thanks again for your consideration and support of HB 4046 and the -2 
amendment.  
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